
To whom it may concern,

I’m sure you have a lot of coaches contacting you to point out talented kids in their program;
however, I rarely send these letters out. I am writing you in hopes that you will take a serious
look at a senior we have coming up, Caden Thornton. He is one of the best athletes I’ve ever
seen in our High school district (I’ve been at the High school level for 11 years). He is very fast
and has great hands. I have seen him make plays that just bogle my mind! He is very coachable
and a pleasure to have around the team. He is just a great kid! I hope you take this email
seriously and spend some time watching and meeting Caden. I am confident that you would be
just as impressed as I am.

Thanks for your time reading this email
Coach Jason Leeches
Los Alamos High School
New Mexico


